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Subject: Chief of Police Statement on the May “Maya” Millete investigation 

Message: Message from Chief Roxana Kennedy (FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE) 
 

As we near the three-month anniversary of May’s disappearance, I want reassure May’s family, and 
our community that she is not forgotten and that bringing her home safely remains our number one 
priority.  The Chula Vista Police Department has been actively and continuously investigating her 
disappearance.   
 
We understand and recognize the sense of frustration from May’s family and the community with 
each passing day.  We all want answers.  Our detectives have been conducting searches, follow-ups 
and following every tip or lead received.   We are in frequent communication with our regional 
partners to include the FBI and San Diego County District Attorney’s Office about this case and are 
working to identify and analyze evidence and follow wherever it leads.  Every resource available is 
being utilized.      

We want to stress the importance of sharing any information about May’s disappearance directly with 
the Chula Vista Police Department.  The sharing of information on social media or through media 
outlets instead of the police department leads to misinformation and complicates the investigation.     

We continue to keep May, and her family in our thoughts every day and pray for her safe return.  I 
want to thank those that have reached out with information and tips to our detectives.  Cases like this 
can hinge on the smallest piece of information which may lead to a break in the investigation.  Due to 
the sensitivity of this case, we will not share details and compromise this investigation. 

Anyone who may have any information regarding this incident is asked to please contact San Diego 
County Crime Stoppers at 888-580-8477, or CVPD at 619-691-5151. 

Media are instructed to direct all inquiries to PIO Lt. Dan Peak @ 619-585-5670.  

 

 


